
VILLAGE OF KEY BISCAYNE 
88 WEST MCINTYRE STREET 
KEY BISCAYNE, FL 33149 
  
                                               ART IN PUBLIC PLACES BOARD 
                                                                         
                                             TUESDAY, JUNE 5, 2007  9:00 A.M. 
                                                                         
                                BUILDING, ZONING, AND PLANNING DEPARTMENT 
                                      CONFERENCE ROOM, 2ND FLOOR ROOM 250 
  
AGENDA 
  
1.   Attendance 
2.   Approval of Minutes:  May 17, 2007 
3.   Status Reports: 
          a.   Bedia Artwork 
          b.   Budget Presentation to Council on Tuesday night (tonight) 
4.   Public comment 
5.   Next Meeting Date:  June 8, 2007, 9:00 a.m. with the Crandon Blvd. Implementation Committee 
6.   Adjournment 
  
Minutes: 
1.   The meeting was called to order at 9:12 a.m. 
2.   Attendance was recorded by Staff. 
3.   The minutes of the May 17, 2007 meeting were approved. 
4.   The Board discussed the following: Cesar Trasobares outlined the evolution of the Bedia project from 
markings in concrete, to metal strips, and then terrazzo. The area to be covered was thought to be 2 - 3,000 
sq. ft. Ramon Castella has determined the area is 3,365. The cost per sq. ft. is now $54.92 for a total of 
$ 185,805.80 plus the artist fee of $40,000. The construction budget had $20,000 but it was recognized that 
additional funds would be required. There was discussion of ways to fund the project. The Village Manager 
said she would try to find the funds in the current budget. There was discussion that the project is consistent 
with the 2020 Vision Plan. The FY 08 budget was approved and the Chair was designated to attend the 
June 12 Council Budget Workshop. Staff encouraged the entire Board and Cesar Trasobares to attend the 
meeting. Cesar Trasobares will send the budget to the entire Board. It is expected that Vila, the contractor 
for the Crandon Boulevard project will construct the work with supervision from Bedia.  
     The Rochelle Steiner presentation was canceled. 
5.   The meeting adjourned at 10:12 a.m. 
6.   Respectively Submitted 
     Jud Kurlancheek, AICP, Director 
     Building, Zoning, and Planning Department 


